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The COVID-19 virus is increasing in its global reach, and as it does, Midstate Mold 
& Engineering is proactively implementing measures to protect our employees and 
continue to provide uninterrupted service to our customers. 
  
We are following the guidelines from the CDC, we have taken the following 
preventative measures at our facility: 
  

• We have an abundance of hand sanitizing stations, disinfecting sprays, and 
sanitizing wipes throughout the building. 

• We have increased the frequency of disinfecting restrooms, workstations, 
conference rooms, and other high-volume touchpoints. 

• We are reminding team members through multiple channels about frequent 
hand washing and social distancing.  

• We have established protocols in place for visitors entering the building and 
we are limiting non-essential visits.  

• We are recommending that our team members stay home if they feel ill.  
   
We remain open for business and will continue to respond with safety as our top 
priority. Customers can expect no change in service, as we are not experiencing 
any negative impact within our supply chain at this time.  
  
We currently believe that our plan is sound, though we continuously review it as 
the outbreak continues to evolve. Meanwhile, our customer service team is 
standing by to support you during this time.  
  
Our thoughts are with everyone affected directly by the Coronavirus, as well as 
those who have friends and family affected. We appreciate your business and 
loyalty to Midstate Mold and Engineering. We are committed to implementing 
recommendations from health authorities to give you peace of mind as you visit 
our property now and in the future.  
 
 

Sincerely, 

Steve & Mark 
 

  

 


